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Dear LNC Parents,

This week marks the official end of the 2019-2020 school year. It surely will go down in the books as the most unu-
sual school year in LNC’s 22-year history. We trust that you are staying safe and well and will continue to take pre-
cautions this summer to remain that way.

We recognize that you have many questions about what school will look like when we return in August. We have
formed an LNC Reopening Task Force that is examining current medical data and various potential scenarios and
strategies to address the guidance that we expect to receive from the state in the next few weeks. We will com-
municate with our families over the summer as we know more, so please continue to monitor your e-mail for these
important updates.

We all realize that there is a strong possibility that we will need to utilize remote learning in some capacity during
the 2020-2021 school year. Therefore, we are developing a Distance Learning Plan to guide our staff and families
should that become necessary. As we develop key milestones to that plan, we will post to our website.

One essential component to our future planning for both the Reopening Task Force and Distance Learning Plan will
be the experience from and opinion of our stakeholders. Please consider completing the appropriate parent survey
(s) below to provide us with this critical feedback. In an effort to minimize the volume of communication, we are
sending just one email to all of our parents, so please be sure to complete the survey(s) that corresponds with your
student’s(s’) school(s). For example, if you have students in the HS and ES, you would complete both the HS and
ES parent surveys each one time. Later today, we will post student surveys over Schoology to receive important
feedback from your child.

The deadline for completing all surveys is next Monday, June 1.
HS Survey
MS Survey
ES Survey

Lastly, since we did not have any opportunity to close out the year with our families, we are hosting Virtual Coffee
Chats the week of June 8. We will broadcast these chats live over Periscope and parents can access them by go-
ing to Schoology and clicking the link on the appropriate time and day listed below. The sessions will be ar-
chived and available through that same link if you are unable to watch during the actual coffee chat.

e ES Coffee Chat — June 9 @ 9AM
e HS Coffee Chat — June 10 @ 9AM
e MS Coffee Chat — June 11 @9AM

While we have a few agenda items we would like to cover during the chat, there will also be an opportunity for par-
ents to ask questions utilizing a Google form, which we will share next week.

We have said it often over the past few months, but again; we truly appreciate your support and trust as we close
out this year and transition into planning for the school year ahead. While there is some uncertainty ahead, | assure
you that our LNC family is strong and resourceful and will come together to develop a plan that best supports our
students’ academic growth while prioritizing their and our staff’'s safety above all.

Sincerely,

Charnon i

Shannon Stein, Superintendent


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3DS6iD2tvz46aOMF0bdFwy2epEyetVLCGeQAvJHowYV4rgQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfExVOVlNJ9bC4grTjkZLEpoU08EwTXEKwH1ZYGRfZoXII9bA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWtLoNKRyWVrBEKDDD4mn9llUIThVEDMmgXziNzM7AbTE8Jw/viewform

